
My name is Chris Castillo, and I am interested in being on the water committee. My family and I moved 

here in the spring of 2019 to get out of the city and live a little bit of a quieter life. We love it here and 

plan to spend several more years at least. As for my background, I have worked for the federal 

government for the last 10+ years; the past 5 years as an HVAC Mechanic in Public Works for the Army. 

Previous to that I was employed at the Navy Shipyard as a Dismantler where I worked alongside the 

pipefitters regularly as part of my job giving me experience in working with piping. Before I began my 

federal career, I was a Heavy Equipment operator in the sand and gravel industry for 8+ years. I have 

experience running equipment such as backhoes, front loaders, bulldozers, forklifts, and articulating 

lifts/aerial work platforms. I believe with my varied background I could be of help to the Water 

Committee. 

 

 


